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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 12th January 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All of the Year 6s were outstanding 
at Robin Wood this week. We could 
not praise them enough. Well done 
to all of the Year 6s for being a fan-
tastic representation of the school! 

 
You should have received an update 

regarding pictures.  
You will have access to them very 

soon… watch this space! 
 

Our Dodgeball                    
Super Stars! 

 
After an outstanding performance against 
some very talented teams at the Plant Hill 

Co-Op Academy tonight. Our fantastic 
dodgeball team have dipped, ducked, 
dived and dodged themselves into the 

Manchester Grand Finals.                            
Well done to you all!!  
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Coming 

up this 

term 

Into University Team 11 

Urban Crew/ ECO JLT trip 

Young Voices concert 

Year 2 Lake District trip 

W/C 15th January 

Friday 19th January  

Tuesday 6th February  

Wednesday 14th February  

Attendance 

 Team 2 are the attendance stars 

for last week! 

Stars of the Week 

Atlantas (Team 12), Miley (Team 11),  

Emison (Team 10), Hollie (Team 9),          

Siona (Team 8), Annabelle (Team7),                                    

Bonnie (Team 6), Malik (Team 5),                                    

Jacob (Team 4), Isabella (Team 3),                                        

Asia (Team 2), Rocco W (Team 1),                                  

Courtney (Rec 1), Morsal (Rec 2),                                           

Mame (Nur 1), Charlie (Nur 2). 

PLEASE READ AND     
RESPECT OUR             

REQUESTS 

Please can we ask that if you drop your 
child off on the road that you supervise 

them crossing over - sadly not all drivers 
are considerate and this puts their safety 
at risk.  We also ask that if you are driving 
that you don't stop in the road to get your 

children out regardless of their age.  
Thank you for your co-operation, it is 

greatly appreciated.  
 

You have no doubt seen that there will be 
roadworks being carried out from next 

week, parking restrictions will be in place 
and have been communicated to us by the 
engineers. This will no doubt cause some 
issues for everybody in the immediate ar-
ea, with this in mind, please allow extra 

time in the morning and afternoon. 
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